- MAMA TULIA

& NEW YEAR UPDATE

WITH THE NEW YEAR COMES NEW GOALS FOR THE MINISTRY OF MAMA TULIA

96 HOME VISITS (2/WK) IN JANUARY WE STARTED ROUND 3 OF
THE MANNA PROGRAM. WE ARE

96 HOSPITAL VISITS (2/WK) SUPPORTING 20 MOTHERS WITH
MONTHLY FOOD PACKAGES AND

5 OUTREACHES HELPING THEM TO SAVE START UP

MONEY FOR THEIR SMALL BUSINESSES.
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4 TRAININGS/WORKSHOPS

40 MOTHERS SUPPORTED IN THE
ROUND 4 MANNA PROGRAM

20 WATER FILTERS GIVEN OUT

100 BIBLES GIVEN OUT

100 PREEMIE KITS GIVEN OUT

1,500 MAMA KITS GIVEN OUT

AT THE START OF THE YEAR WE MEET SOPHIA & BABY JORAM
WELCOMED IN SO MANY NEW MOTHERS.

EACH MONTH WE WANT TO INTRODUCE

YOU TO ONE OF OUR NEW MAMAS AND

THEIR BABIES.

SOPHIA GAVE BIRTH AT 7
MONTHS WITH HER BABY
WEIGHING 1.6 KG. A NURSE
AT THE HOSPITAL
CONNECTED US TO HER. WE
VISITED HER AT THE
HOSPITAL WHILE HER BABY
WAS IN THE NICU AND THEN
WENT FOR A HOME VISIT
WHEN SHE WAS
DISCHARGED. WE ARE SO
EXCITED TO HAVE HER IN
THE PROGRAM. SHE IS SO
SWEET AND EAGER TO LEARN #
HOW TO CARE FOR HER
PREEMIE BABY.




In January and February we have seen God at work!

Bible Study

AT THE START OF THIS YEAR WE HAVE SEEN AN

Yuka's Birthday

INCREASE IN PARTICIPANTS AT OUR TUESDAY TO HONOR THE PREEMIE BABY THAT
BIBLE STUDY IN NAMAWONGO. WE HAVE BEEN INSPIRED MAMA TULIA WE ALWAYS

AVERAGING 50 MOTHERS FOR EACH DONATE TO A HOSPITAL ON YUKA'S

GATHERING. BIRTHDAY.

6 MOTHERS GAVE THEIR LIFE TO CHRIST! YUKA'S SCHOOL AND ANOTHER
INDIVIDUAL PROVIDED US WITH
BABY CLOTHES TO DONATE TO
PREEMIE BABIES IN THE NICU. WE
WERE ALSO ABLE TO DONATE

KANGAROO WRAPPERS.

CHECK OUT THESE PICTURES OF
SOME OF THE NEW PREEMIE
MOTHERS WE WERE ABLE TO BLESS!



Teaching with
Robert Morris Univ.

WE HAD A GREAT TEACHING ON SAFE
PREGNANCY PRACTICES FROM NURSING
STUDENTS FROM ROBERT MORRIS
UNIVERSITY. WE ARE SO GRATEFUL FOR DR.
JESSICA AND BETSY WHO MAKE THIS
HAPPEN! OUR MOTHERS LEAVE EACH
SESSION WITH NEW KNOWLEDGE AND ALL
THEIR QUESTIONS ANSWERED.
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THIS TIME WE HAD NURSE AGNUS
FROM MULAGO HOSPITAL HERE IN
UGANDA ACT AS OUR TRANSLATOR
FOR OUR MOTHERS.

JUST LOOK AT ALL THE MOTHERS THAT
GATHERED FOR THIS SESSION!

CHECK OUT OUR LATEST VIDEO SHARING THE
TESTIMONIES OF THOSE WHO RECEIVED A WATER
FILTER FROM US LAST YEAR.

THIS IS SOMETHING WE WANT TO CONTINUE IN THE
NEW YEAR BECAUSE THE IMPACT OF THESE WATER
FILTERS HAVE BEEN AMAZING IN THE LIVES OF
THESE MOTHERS.

SEE FOR YOURSELF AT:
HTTPS://YOUTU.BE/YRFG--BPEGI

"THE GIFT OF CLEAN WATER"




